From: J. Lamar Roberts [mailto:LRoberts@FNBPasco.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 9:08 AM

To: Comments

Subject: FDIC special assessment

Cut the 20 to 10. Spread out the 10 over 5 years
J. Lamar Roberts

President and CEO

First National Bank of Pasco
13315 US Hwy. 301

Dade City, FL 33525

(352) 521-6689



